Burgert, Kari

From: Connie Elson <celson@mrnrd.org>
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 11:42 AM
To: Pedley, Andy

Subject: FW: Questions on new wells.

Andy,

Here’s the answers to your questions.
These are all 3 new wells

New Well Old Well

G-191531  G-061528
G-193159  G-007419
G-191789  G-114728

We do not have any board minutes. Colt can get you the variances that were ran for placement of these wells.

Have a good day!!

Middle Republican Natural Resource District

Ground Water Program

208 Center Ave

PO Box 81

Curtis, NE 69025
1-800-873-5613 or 308-367-4281
Fax: 308-367-4285

Email: celson@mrnrd.org

From: Pedley, Andy <andy.pedley@nebraska.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 10:17 AM

To: Alex Boyce <aboyce@mrnrd.org>

Cc: Connie Elson <celson@mrnrd.org>; Burgert, Kari <kari.burgert@nebraska.gov>; Capps, Sam
<Sam.Capps@nebraska.gov>; Jack Russell <jrussell@mrnrd.org>

Subject: Questions on new wells.

Hi Alex,
The wells below were marked as new wells in the Registered well database. Were they replacing other wells or a
transfer of some sort? We will need to submit some sort of documentation, like board minutes, with the 2021 registered

wells list to the RRCA. Please let me know if you have any documentation on these.

G-191531 — Paul J & Sarah E Hoyt



G-193159 — Dale M & Codi N O’Brien
G-191789 — Eldon & Delores Moore Rev Liv Trusts

Thanks,

Andy Pedley

ENVIRONMENTAL SPECIALIST Il

Our offices have relocated to Fallbrook. Please note the new address below.

Nebraska Department of Natural Resources
245 Fallbrook Blvd.

Box C, Suite 201

Lincoln, Nebraska 68521

ofFricE 402-471-3951 |/ Fax 402-471-2900
andy.pedley@nebraska.gov
dnr.nebraska.gov




